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Head’s News 
We have come to the end of this term with some amazing performances by the children that have really got 
everyone into the festive spirit.  
 
We have supported a number of worthwhile causes this year in school. The most recent ones have been Children 
in Need £177, Tiggywinkles £125, and Catherine House Hospice £133 (donation page is still open, should you wish 
to donate still) – Thank you. 
 
Thank you for all your support in 2024 and here’s to a great year ahead.  
 
Have an amazing Christmas and New Year!  
 

 

Morning Run 
Great work everybody!  I hope you enjoyed the Santa Run to raise money for Katharine House Hospice 
and had a lot of Christmas fun!  So many laps were counted and here are the people who have gained a 
certificate over the past fortnight: 
Half Marathon: Orlaith Bo, Freddie C, Steil, Mollie, Samuel, Charlie, Katherine, Reggie, Teddy 
Marathon: Noah, Fred N, Henry L, Ivan, Harley, Nate 
One-and-a-Half Marathons:  Albie L 
Congratulations to these dedicated runners, and everyone who took part enthusiastically in the Santa 
Run! 
Special mentions: Alfie G, Isaac, Bram, Oliver G, Romy, Emilia J, Molly, Mia, Asher, Elise, Oliver R, Alex, 
Emilia H, Archie J, Gwennie and Isla-Grace. 
Helpful to other track users:  Jess and Isabelle C 
Acorn stars of the week:  Pippa Hay and Winston 
Maple stars of the week: Emilia and Minnie 
Willow stars of the week:  Isabelle B and Reggie 
Oak stars of the week: Toby and Isabelle C 
Star of the week:  Billy 
 

FOMBS 
We have made it to the end of term! Thank you so much for all your support over the past term! FOMBS have 

worked so hard to provide a fabulous disco, an amazing fireworks display, the holly Jolly Christmas Shop, a festive 

bazaar and well-deserved refreshments at the amazing Christmas performances! These events have raised a 

staggering £2235.37!!!!! We have also had an incredible donation of £1000, which we are so very grateful for! 

FOMBS are delighted to tell you all we have agreed to donate the full amount required to build the new library! 

We hope you are as excited as we are and can’t wait to see the project develop! 

This agreement does mean we need to continue to raise funds to provide the school with the additional support 

we provide on an annual basis; trips and resources! For us to do this we need your help both in supporting events 

and the committee! If you would like to join us, please speak to anyone of the FOMBS team! We wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy 2025! 

 



 

Acorn Nativity 
 

    
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

Christmas Jumper Day! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



  

Santa Fun Run 
 

     
 

             
 

      



 Christmas lunch 
Thank you to our amazing Kitchen Team and Lunchtime Supervisors! 

 
 
 

     
 
 

         



 

Gifts from Santa delivered by Christmas Elves (Thank you FOMBS!) 

 

Christmas Assembly delivered by the ‘Open the Book’ Team 

 

And, of course, an outdoor treat of S’mores 

   



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


